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December 12, 1980

Mr. James G. Keppler
Director, Regica III
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Clinton Power Station Units 1& 2
Docket Nos. 50-461 and 50-462

Construction Permits No. CPPR-137 & CPPR-138

This is in reply to your letter of November 14, 1980, whereby
you forwarded IE Bulletin No. 80-23 which reported on the
failures of some Valcor solenoid valves.

Please be advised that no Valcor solenoid valves with Part
Numbers V70900-21-1 or -3 will be installed at the Clinton
Power Station.

Sincerely,

G. E. Wuller
Supervisor-Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineering Dept.

GEW/ph

cc: H. H. Livermore, NRC Resident Inspector
Director, Office of I & E, Div. of Reactor Operations Inspection
NRC, Washington, D.C.
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